
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

9th February 2024 

Dear Parents & Carers 

As you are aware ‘The 100 Club’ was launched at the beginning of this term. The club is a dedicated to 

acknowledging and rewarding students who score 100 points or above through excellent attendance, being 

punctual and demonstrating positive behaviour. Qualities that we believe are the foundation for academic 

success and personal growth. 

One key aspect of the 100 Club is that all students began this term with a clean slate. This decision was made 

after consideration and in response to valuable feedback from parents, students and staff. 

The feedback we received highlighted the importance of providing students with a fresh start, acknowledging 

their potential for growth, improvement and motivation to succeed. We believe that starting with a clean slate 

aligns with our commitment to fostering a positive and supportive learning environment for all and reflects our 

positive behaviour culture. 

As we are now approaching end of the first half term, we have reviewed all students’ scores and we are delighted 

to see that many students have already successfully achieved 100+ points, making them a proud member of our 

esteemed 100 Club. 

These scores have been achieved from 100% Spring Term attendance record, earning merits and their 

outstanding punctuality to school and lessons so far this term. 

These students are clearly displaying all the correct behaviours and excelling in their attendance, punctuality and 

behaviour, which will also contribute to their academic success, shape them as individuals and prepare them for a 

successful future. 

Once again, congratulations to these students on this outstanding accomplishment. We look forward to seeing 

their continued growth and success in the 100 club and school over the next half term. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr S Strachan 

Assistant Headteacher  


